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The Green Belt is a precious resource that should be protected 
and preserved for future generations without question.  It is too 
valuable to lose for all the many environmental, ecological, 
economic, public health and other reasons that have been 
identified, especially during the recent pandemic.  

The Council has a duty of care for the Green Belt, in accordance 
with the London Plan and the National Planning Policy 
Framework [NPPF], and any intentions to release parts of it 
should be taken out of the local plan.

The comments provided in this response to the consultation are 
my own views.


